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GCSE EXAMINATION RESULTS 
[bookmark: _GoBack]THURSDAY 20TH AUGUST 2020


GCSE results day is Thursday, 20th August 2020.  

[bookmark: page1]Results will not be given out over the telephone. 

If you are unable to collect your results in person and would like a relative to collect them on your behalf, please complete the details below and ask them to bring this document with them on the day as well as their own photo ID (Driving Licence or Passport).  Your results will not be handed over without this written consent.  

Students will be notified by letter once the exam certificates are available for collection.  Certificates are normally available from November 2020.    

All coursework must be retained by the Academy until October half-term, according to examination board regulations.  After this point students may arrange with the Academy Office to collect their work. 

After the Christmas holidays the Academy has the right to dispose of any coursework not claimed.





COLLECTION OF GCSE RESULTS – 20TH AUGUST 2020



NAME OF STUDENT 	


I am unable to collect my GCSE Results in person.  Therefore, I give permission for 



Name of Person collecting my results 	
(Please print name)


SIGNED 	
(Student)


DATE 	
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